
Dear Chair Holvey, 
 
This bill creates liability for patent holders of GE crops.  The proposed -1 amendment Makes farmers of 
GE crops liable instead.   
 
This bill and amendments are bad for agriculture and for biotechnology in Oregon plus could limit 
important seed varieties. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Charlie Waterman 
87518 Davis Creek Ln 
Bandon, OR 97411 
watermanranch@frontier.com 
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